Amozelle Lambrechts

From: Hamilton Wessels <hamwess@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 10:54 AM

To: omp@desertbloom.co.za
Subject: Oude Molen Precinct (OMP)

Dear Ms Hayes

I am objecting to the proposed plan

We do not want another high density housing like Conradie development. We need to preserve the farm ambiance of the precinct around the historic farm building where the zulu king cetshwayo was exiled.

The remainder can be used for institutional use such as medical or education.